
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00114

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

IIIj 100@aol. com
Friday, January 15, 2010 7:21 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC. gov>
Regulation Of Retail Forex

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed rule to set maximum leverage for US retail forex to
10:1. I barely stayed with my US broker after the last changes. This rule change will drive most forex traders
out of the United States, to foreign brokers. Please reconsider this rule change. Thank you, Larry Jordan


